
Hello Poppy Class 

 

 
 

Hello, how are you?  

 

I hope you are all keeping well and still smiling.  Thank you so much for 

emailing some lovely messages and photographs.  It has been so nice to 

see your smiley faces   Well done to those children who are completing 

the ‘2Do’ tasks on Purple Mash.  It is so nice to see your work!  

 

Have you enjoyed the sunshine this week?  We have had beautiful 

weather.  The flowers in my garden have grown.  My girls have planted 

sunflowers and are having a competition to see who’s flower will grow 

the tallest. 

 

Thank you so much to the children who took part in the special video for 

the teachers and staff of Whitfield St James.  It was lovely to see you all 

and it made me smile.  Thank you!  

 

Please don’t hesitate to email myself or Mr Woodward, if you have any 

questions or concerns you’d like to share.  We are still here to support 

you and your children. 

 

Remember… keep reading, working a little, being active and doing 

something fun everyday! 

  

I hope to see you all soon. 

Take care and keep smiling  

Love From  

Mrs Fletcher  

 


